
New Year
H A P P Y

Lets celebrate and
reflect on our past year!  
2024 was a tremendous year for
environmental impact within our local
communities. The stats below reflect
our mission to empower communities
and diverse workforces while
conserving and restoring our natural
resources for future generations.

We are both restoring natural habitat
and ecosystems WHILE providing
career pathways in green jobs. 

And of course, we could not have
done this without the enormous
support of our community. 



Thank You!

Goal:$7,500
Result: $10,516

(140%!)

With your help, we
surpassed our fundraising
goal for Giving Tuesday &
Year End Giving!

Our goal for Giving Tuesday and Year
End Giving was to raise $7,500 for a
water well to be installed at our new
property, Holly Hills, in Glenwood, MD.
With incredible support we managed to
raise over $10k! 

We want to sincerely thank you if
you donated, spread the word, or
supported us in any way this year. 

As we move forward with progress
at Holly Hills we will continue to
update you on the water well
project. If you would like volunteer
at Holly Hills, check out the
opportunity below! Holly Hills will be
one of the many locations we’re
beautifying for our Annual
Watershed Makeover


